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Written Questions



1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Skinner 

TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Bigham, Cabinet Member for 
Community Development

TEXT OF QUESTION:

“Two proposed major housing developments, at Kings Hill Lane and Westwood 
Heath Road, would be in Warwickshire, but greatly affect Coventry. Traffic and 
HS2 are major issues in both cases. 
 
Could the Cabinet Member please say what discussions are taking place, at 
Councillor or Officer level, with colleagues in Warwickshire to ensure clarity, 
budgetary fairness and safety for residents in Coventry?”

2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Male

TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Innes, Cabinet Member for City Services

TEXT OF QUESTION:

“Can the Cabinet Member for City Services confirm the cost of installing the 
new bus layby on Broad Lane, near the former Woodlands school site?”

3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Williams

TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Innes, Cabinet Member for City Services

TEXT OF QUESTION:

“Would the Cabinet Member provide the following information – 1) How many 
parking tickets have been issued by the Council since July 2017 for parking on 
the double yellow lines on Keresley Road & Stennels Close?  2) Would she tell us 
how much money has been raised in fines from those tickets? 3) How many 
times have residents contacted the parking team to request wardens for this 
location since July 2017?”



4. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Williams

TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Innes, Cabinet Member for City Services

TEXT OF QUESTION:

“Would the Cabinet Member tell us how many miles were covered by our 
gritting lorries across the City between 27th February 2018 & 4th March 2018? 
Would she also include in her answer how many times the crews were sent out 
during this period and what those times were?”


